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 Seth left this morning, October the 1st, to go to Bishop to attend to some business 

and hopefully secure another projector lamp for our moving picture projector. I have been 

looking at the moving picture record which Gertrude and I took during the time of several 

trips ranging from 1959 to 1978. I have been looking at the record of these trips most 

evenings even though I was all alone. I get a certain relief from the tension that I carry 

more or less in the chest region. It carries me back to those very happy and interesting 

days, and I find it a real help. During the last few days I have not had this because our last 

projector lamp had failed. 


